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Be Kind

Work Hard

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As we move further into the school year, we are incredibly
proud of how our Year 10 students continue to embody our
core values of working hard, being kind, and making a
difference. Here are some of the recent highlights and
upcoming events for our students.

Work Hard

Our Year 10 students have shown fantastic commitment to
their studies, and this will be especially important as we
approach their Year 10 Exam. This will be a fantastic
opportunity to prepare our students ready for their GCSE's next
year but all a chance for them to show off all the hard work
they have done this year already. | know students have already
started to complete their revision booklets to an incredible
standard.

Be Kind

The recent prefect applications and interviews were truly
inspiring. The dedication, maturity, and leadership qualities
demonstrated by all applicants were exceptional. It was a
privilege to hear about their aspirations and commitment to
making our school a better place. Congratulations to all
students who applied and our new prefects — you have set a
fantastic example for your peers.

Well done to the new house captains and deputies
Aquilla - Theo J and Amy W

Noctua - Edward J and Armanda B

Pegasus - Ariel Kand Adi S

Phoenix - Josie F and Amber W

Make A Difference

Make a Difference

Year 10 students have been actively involved in
extracurricular activities, showcasing their teamwork
and school spirit. The Interhouse Badminton
Competition was a great success, with students
demonstrating both skill and sportsmanship. In
addition, our girls’ netball and boys' football teams
have delivered outstanding performances in recent
matches, displaying determination and teamwork.
Well done to all involved — you continue to make a
difference on and off the court and pitches.

Uniform

We have noticed that some of our year 10's have
outgrown their uniform. Please can all student skirts
which are not to their knees please purchase a new
one. Any issues with this please let me know. Any
student skirts which are not to their knees after half
term will be supplied with a new one by student
services.

Thank you all for your on going support and | hope
that all students have a restful easter and we look
forward to seeing them after.

Best regards,
Miss Pollard
Head of Year 10
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